
Nevada STEM Student Recognition 

 

 

Nevada’s STEM Student Recognition Program is designed to bring students to a Nevada STEM 

Symposium, featuring professionals from the fields of science, technology, engineering and 

mathematics. The Symposium would enable every school to select a student to attend, either the 

live event or via teleconference, in order to develop a broad interest in STEM careers across the 

state. This will expose all schools to the opportunities that exist and foster relationships with 

individuals, institutions and corporations in the STEM fields.  

 

The Symposium will have two components – a student poster session and community 

professional presentations. 

 

Students selected will participate in a poster session describing the process and the STEM project 

they have been investigating, enabling a wide range of students and community members to see 

the plethora of quality work produced in Nevada.  This will allow elementary, middle, and high 

school students to mentor each other in a collegial atmosphere while interacting with 

professionals in STEM fields. 

 

The Symposium will close with presentations from leaders in STEM fields. Students will be able 

to interact with professionals that have taken their passion and made it a career. 

 

Attendees will receive a certificate of participation. 

 

 


